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Hi City of West Allis,

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to express my concerns and reservations
regarding the noise variance approval request for Ope Brewery, which is located right next to
my residence.

First and foremost, I want to make it clear that I fully support the presence and operation of
Ope Brewery in our community. It has undoubtedly contributed to the vibrancy and character
of our neighborhood.

However, I am concerned about the extended hours of loud music at the brewery, which can
extend until 11 PM. As a resident who lives in close proximity to the brewery, I have
experienced considerable difficulty sleeping when the music continues into the late evening
hours.

I understand that a lively atmosphere is essential for a successful brewery, and I am not
opposed to having music as part of the experience. However, the music's current hours of
operation make it challenging for me to enjoy some of my favorite TV shows or simply have a
peaceful evening at home without the constant background noise.

In light of this, I kindly request that the noise variance approval for Ope Brewery be denied. I
believe that allowing music to continue until 10 PM is a reasonable compromise. This
adjustment would still allow the brewery to maintain its vibrant atmosphere and provide a
great experience for its patrons, while also ensuring that residents like myself can enjoy a
quieter and more peaceful evening in our homes.

I want to reiterate that my intention is not to hinder the success of Ope Brewery or impede its
operation in any way. Rather, I am advocating for a balance that accommodates both the
interests of the brewery and the well-being of the neighboring community. I hope you
understand and consider my perspective on this matter.

Thank you for your attention to this issue, and I look forward to a resolution that benefits all
parties involved. 

Best,

Founder & CEO






